
Merrylands News 
Friday 12th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the Spring Term. 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful break and New Year. 
 
It has been lovely to see all the children back in school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
 

 

SPRING Term at Merrylands Primary School 

Acorn Class: Maria C 

Sunflower: Theo W 

Daisy Class:  Frank R 

Daffodil Class: Betty-Rose B 

Ladybird Class: Tayyab H 

Dragonfly Class: Macie L 

Butterfly Class: Amira P 

Sycamore Class:  Teia S 

Oak Class: Alice B 

Maple Class: Whole Class 

Lake Class: Daisy S 

Ocean Class: Eva P 

River Class: Archie C 

Amazon Class: Nuwair M 

Snowdonia Class: Logan K 

Eagle Class: Abigail D 

Falcon Class: Daisey B 

Adventurer Class: Kekinde A 

Explorer Class: Bethany B 

Star of the Week 

Attendance 
School Attendance Target:  97.00% 

This week’s Attendance:  94.81% 

Remember….   If your child is absent, a call must be made to the School Office EVERY school day 

that your child is absent and must be reported by phone 01268 417893, via email ad-

min@merrylands-pri.essex.sch.uk or ParentMail.  Please do not send a message via Seesaw or 

Tapestry. 



 

 

 

 

 

Sycamore Class have just begun reading A Bucket full of 
Blessings by Surishtha Sehgal. It is a lovely story about 
how you can "give back" to your community and the 
world. The animal characters teach us the importance of 
caring and sharing and Sycamore class 
have been making links to real life. 

Layla " I like the animals and the 
bright pictures". 

Did you know?  

The human foot has 26 bones. 

 

 

 

Message received from St Luke’s : 
 
 
'Just want to say a massive thank you for sup-
porting sing for St. Luke’s at Christmas your 
school raised an amazing £154.32 and across 
the 2 weeks of schools singing an incredible 
£5869.16 was raised for St. Lukes Hospice 
what an amazing amount.' 


